
                      

 

May   1st,   2017 

 

Dear   Valued   Customer, 

 

We   are   pleased   to   share   some   exciting   news   about   Trumpler-Clancy’s   future.   Today   we 
announced   that   Trumpler-Clancy   has   entered   into   an   agreement   to   merge   with 
Filtersource.com,   Inc.,   our   sister   company   and   leading   online   filtration   distributor.  

These   two   companies   have   shared   practices   for   several   years.   By   formally   bringing   them 
together   we   believe   it   will   create   a   stronger   business   to   provide   you   with   an   enhanced 
product   offering,   geographic   expansion   and   an   even   higher   level   of   service.   We   look 
forward   to   the   operating   synergies   that   will   come   from   this   merger   as   we   position 
ourselves   for   growth   as   both   a   traditional   and   ecommerce   filtration   distributor   for   the 
industrial   market. 

There   is   no   change   in   ownership   so   do   not   expect   any   significant   changes   to   your 
experience   in   the   near   term.   Your   point   of   contact   will   remain   the   same   and   you   can   be 
sure   that   our   relationship   with   you   remains   our   top   priority. 

We   will   keep   you   informed   of   any   developments   as   appropriate.   In   the   meantime,   please 
feel   free   to   get   in   touch   with   us   to   discuss   any   questions   you   may   have. 

As   always,   we   thank   you   for   your   continued   partnership   and   look   forward   to   the   future. 

 

Best   Regards, 

 

 

Glenn   P.   Clancy Brian   W.   Roberts 
President    –   Trumpler-Clancy,   Inc. President    –   Filtersource.com,   Inc.  
 

Contact   us:  

(888)   968-3458 
www.filtersource.com 


